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Rosenberg Corey

From: Arah Gould <arah@arahgould.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 11:43 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860

To whom it may concern, 
 
As a mental health professional and soon to be licensed professional counselor, I was happy to find out that 
Senate Bill 860 will finally start the process of requiring insurance companies to reimburse mental health 
professionals in an equivalent manner to how they reimburse physicians. This is long over due. I am writing to 
urge you to support this important bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Arah Gould, MA, LPC intern 
 
 
If you wish to speak to me confidentially, call me at 971-409-9174. Given the nature of the internet, information sent via email is 
definitely not confidential.  Further, this version of my email is not encrypted, so to guard your privacy, take care with what you send 
via email.  A telephone call to me is preferred as that can reduce risk of a breach in confidentiality from technology.   


